FRIENDS OF MINERALOGY - COLORADO CHAPTER

1998 April Newsletter

Due to our auction being held on May 17-see included flyer-there will be no regular FM meeting in May. The next regular meeting will be at the Museum of Natural History on September 10.

HELP! Additional volunteers are needed both for during the auction, for setting up the room at 5:00 PM before the sellers set up at 6:00 PM and clean up after 9:00 PM. Those able to help should call Bruce Geller at 237-2947.

We also need some "finger food" to maintain the strength of those active bidders.

Since we will not have a meeting until just before the Denver Show, September 18-20. Start thinking about serving in our mineral identification booth on one or more days, the immediate benefit is FREE admission to the show, and you get to meet some interesting people and see some strange "rocks". I will put together a schedule for the booth in late August; I or my answering machine may be contacted at (303) 989-8748.

The Denver Council also needs volunteer for the show.

Bill Chirnside

MINERAL AUCTION

Sunday May 17, 1998

Glendale Community Center, 999 South Clermont St PLEASE park in the east lot !!!

Setup at 6:00 PM Auction from 7:00 to 9:00, Verbal at 8:00 PM Checkout from 9:00 to 10:00 PM

20% min to FMCC - remainder to seller

